
 

Dear SEA-EU Governing Week Participants,  
 
Welcome to the University of Malta! We are delighted to have you join us for 
this special week filled with meaningful discussions and collaboration. Your 
dedication and energy are what make SEA-EU a vibrant and impactful alliance. 
 
Let’s make this week productive, inspiring, and memorable as we work 
together to shape the future of our partnership. Thank you for being here and 
for your commitment to SEA-EU.  
 
Warm regards,  
University of Malta 


